2023 -24 Follow Up Letter (Not-Segmented) # 2

Dear XXXXXXXX,

Over the past few weeks, [insert parish name] has been asking you to prayerfully discern “How can /
repay the Lord for all the great good done for me?” (Psalm 116:12) which encourages us to look at how God
has blessed us so abundantly.

As disciples of Jesus Christ, our response to God’s abundant generosity is one of immense gratitude.
Your Stewardship of Treasure renewal for the coming year supports [insert parish name] and continues
the mission that defines who we are and what we do.

Please return the enclosed commitment card by mail, collection basket or by pledging online at [www.
]. If you are unable to make a pledge this year, please consider returning a commitment card
with ‘Prayer’ marked in the amount line.

Your Stewardship pledge is just one way we express our discipleship as followers of Jesus Christ. It is one
of many ways that we celebrate our faith.

In thanksgiving for God’s many blessings.

Sincerely,

Gk

Fr. John O’Malley
Pastor
St. Agnes Parish

P.S. If you have already returned your commitment card and this letter has crossed in the mail, Thank
You, and please disregard this letter.

Gratitude starts when we recognize that we have received a gift.



